
Rose F. Pugliese, LLC 
9235 N. Union Blvd., Suite 150, #128 

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80920 
(970) 589-3755 

Puglieselawfirm@gmail.com 
 
 
June 6, 2022 
 
Via Email Only: 
lindalaughs@proton.me 
 
Re: CORA Request Response 
 
Dear Ms. Bissett: 
 
I am the County Attorney for Prowers County. Prowers County is in receipt of your Colorado 
Open Records Request (“CORA”) email, dated June 2, 2022. 
 
Attached please find the following documents that are responsive to your CORA request: 
 

1) CVR export file. 
 
There are no further responsive documents in the Prowers County Clerk and Recorder’s 
possession. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Rose F. Pugliese, Esq. 
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